
Mr. Dennis Dunlap 

Environmental Quality Specialist 

Air Quality Division 

On August 13, 2015 we received a violation notice for Odor that was detected off 

site of the property, due to our waste water treatment system. 

We have currently installed an odor control misting system that is constantly 

running in our bays with odor eliminating liquid that has made the bays have a 

pleasant smell... We also are not using the outside system that lets off smell at 

this time, so there should not be any odor. With that being said we cannot control 

the odor of the trucks coming down the road on 12th St. And we cannot control 

the odor from the trailers pulling into our facility. 

Great Lakes Trailer Washout is working hard to correct any and all problems to 

meet the requirements. We are providing a service that is needed in this area, 

and also want to please the local community. 

Thank you, 

Lynn Zandbergen General Manager 

Great Lakes Trailer Washout 

8228 Neptune Dr. 

Ka lamazoo, Ml 49009 

269/226/5800 
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